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APRIL CHIMES 



 

 

 A WORD FROM THE EXALTED RULER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to April and our new Elks year!  I hope everyone is ready for some  

warmer weather.  The House Committee is in the planning stages of scheduling 

some outdoor events on Friday nights so we can enjoy our wonderful patio and all 

of the lovely views it provides.  Attached to this newsletter is our schedule of our 

regular Friday night dinners.   

 

Hopefully all of you have now paid your 2024 dues.  We need you to remit this 

ASAP if you have not done so already.  We can take credit cards if you so  

desire.  Just call the Lodge and we will help you with that.  All of you matter and we 

hope to see each and every one of you at our next dinner! 

 

We tried a Karaoke Night on the first Friday, but so few attended.  Why is that?  We 

had a wonderful dinner of Chicken Marsala and then Dennis Holt set up his  

Karaoke machine for us to entertain ourselves.  Thank you Dennis!  We will try this 

again but we need your support and participation. 

 

We held a Volunteer Clean Up on Wednesday, March 12 and will do so every other 

month.  Thank you to all that participated and helped out. 

 

A few events that were held this past month, March, were a Sedona Chamber  

Mixer and a Verde Valley Veteran's Stand Down.  Pictures of the Stand Down are 

attached.  What a great turnout!  The parking lot was packed and everyone was so 

complimentary.  Same with the Sedona Chamber event.  We had two opportunities 

to show off our Lodge and its beautiful views of the Red Rocks.  We are hoping 

several in attendance will join our Lodge! 

 

Our flags are now flying proudly at the Lodge thanks to Battalion Chief, Jeff  

Wassell, and members of the Sedona Fire Department.  Some pictures from this 

are attached for your enjoyment. 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

ER Letter continued…….. 

 

 

 

Our officers for 2024-2025 are now installed.  A special thanks to all that have 
made the decision to commit additional time and effort to our Lodge.   
 
Julie Spector (me) Exalted Ruler 
Don Polk Leading Knight 
Glenn Smith Loyal Knight 
Janet Reiss Johnson Lecturing Knight 
Diana Polk Esquire 
Jane Selinske Chaplain 
Linda Kimberly Inner Guard 
Bev Haas Secretary 
Greg Young Treasurer 
Kurt Johnson Trustee 
 
Our April Lodge meetings will be held on Thursday, April 4 and Thursday, April 
18, commencing at 5:30 p.m.  Additionally, our House Committee meets at 4 p.m. 
on Thursday, April 4 and our Board of Trustees meets at 4 p.m. on Thursday, 
April 18.  You are welcome to attend any and all of these meetings.  We value 
your input!  Starting in May, we will have only ONE MEETING A MONTH, on the 
third Thursday, so there is no excuse for any of you not to attend! 

 
 
Let's continue to have a happy and healthy 2024, with many more events at our 
Sedona Lodge. We need all of you to take an active role in making our lodge a 
success. God Bless all of you, God Bless our Troops and God Bless America! 

 

 
 
Julie Spector, ER 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

APRIL 
BIRTHDAYS 

 
04-05   Marsha Helton 
04-05   Robert Lyons 
04-06   Dan Turner 
04-11   Brenda Pakay 
04-18   Michael Del Monaco 
04-21   Colin Goodrich 
04-25   Carol Culian 
04-25   Duane Wells 
04-26   Carrie Hammond 
04-26   Marion Miller 
04-30   Gary Gray 
 
 

 
 

 
SEDONA ELKS #2291 
BIRTHDAY COUPON  

For April 2024 
Your name must appear on the 

Birthday List 

Present this coupon for a 
Free 

Regular Friday Night  
Dinner 

  

 

SEDONA ELKS LODGE 

STATS 

 175 Active Members 
 

PAST DUE 7 



 

 



 

 

THE WONDERFUL FIREMAN OF THE  
SEDONA FIRE DEPARTMENT PUTTING UP 

OUR NEW HALYARD AND NEW FLAGS 
FOR OUR LODGE 

THANK YOU FIREFIGHTERS YOU ARE 
THE BEST!!! 



 

 

Veterans Purple Heart Stand Down  



 

 

Veterans Purple Heart Stand Down  


